
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins called the May 2, 2019 Senior Commission meeting to order at 1:00 
p.m. 
 
Members present:  Mike Vallone, Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Ruth 
Schwab. 
 
Guest:  Ellie Song from State Representative Mike Quigley’s office. 
 
The minutes of the April 2019  meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    Lots of money still going out. They 
make sure that medicine is a propriety.  The food supply is still plentiful. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:   The Legion will be participating in 
the Village of Franklin Park’s memorial Day Remembrance on May 27th at 11am.  
The next pancake breakfast will be on May 26th.  
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown :  The 2019 Relay will 
be on July 19th at Elmwood Park High School.  We didn’t attend the last relay 
meeting.  Everything is on schedule and they are encouraging all to do lots of 
fundraising.  
 
Ruth Schwab  reported that she has had complaints from neighbors about the 
train horns in town. They seem to be holding the horns longer and longer.  
 
Elle Song talked about Medicare and additional insurance coverage with the 
members.  Let the members know if they have any questions to call 
Representative Quigley’s office.  
 
Barb  reminded the members  that the Franklin Park Fest is June 6th thru June 
9th.  Also to volunteer as help is always needed. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Barb Collins 
 


